
NOTICE 

 Proposed Revised Access Arrangement for the Mid- West 

and South West Gas Distribution Systems  

ISSUES PAPER 
The Economic Regulation Authority today released an issues paper on the proposed revised 
access arrangement for the Mid-West and South West Gas Distribution Systems. The 
proposed revisions were submitted by WA Gas Networks Pty Ltd (WAGN) on 29 January 
2010. 

The issues paper is to help interested parties make submissions on the proposed revised 
access arrangement by identifying several key areas where WAGN has proposed changes 
which may be materially significant to shippers and others. The issues paper is not an 
exhaustive review of the proposed revised access arrangement or the matters the Authority 
will address in making its determination. 

The proposed revised access arrangement, access arrangement information and supporting 
information were published on the Authority’s web site on 15 February 2010, when the 
Authority invited public submissions.  

Submissions, which the Authority will consider when making its draft decision, should be 
lodged by 12 April 2010 as previously advised in the Authority’s Notice of 15 February 2010. 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 

Jennifer Hughes 
Project Manager 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 

The Communications Branch Pty Ltd 
Ph: 61 8 9472 4411 
Mb: 0424 196 771 (Sue McKenna) 
 0408 878 817 (Joanne Fowler) 
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http://www.era.wa.gov.au/cproot/8395/2/20100226%20D25490%20MW%20and%20SW%20GDS%20-%20Issues%20Paper%20on%20the%20Proposed%20Revisions%20to%20the%20AA.pdf
http://www.era.wa.gov.au/3/896/48/proposed_access.pm



